
Central Mississippi Light Flyers 
Date:  2-11-23 
Meeting Minutes 
 
President Les Brannon called the meeting to order at 11:25. Other officers present were 
Carl Fox, Bill Lehr, Randy West, and Cheri Anglin.  A quorum was established with 22. 
 
Randy gave a safety presentation on icing.  He showed a video of a 172 having a close 
call with icing. 
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Les thanked Jim for helping with lunch.  Paul will provide lunch in March, and Tony White 
will provide lunch in April. 
 
Roy Sims was the only guest.  
 
Paul moved that the January minutes be approved, Bill seconded it, and they were 
approved. 
 
David Barone, the club’s next door neighbor, joined as a new member. 
 
Bill gave the financial report.  We lost seven members, gained nine members, and nine 
have not paid.  We have plenty of money to continue building the new hangar. 
 
Carlton and Boyd cut half of the lumber for the clubhouse walls.  Carlton reported that the 
electric poles will be changed and that each hangar will have its own meter. 
 
Tony White will add an addition on to the south side of the old clubhouse.  
 
Dr. Bob moved that we adjourn at 12:36, and Carlton seconded it. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Cheri Anglin 


